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| University

November 01, 2022

Dear Sindhu Mittapalli:

[ w

body. After a careful evaluation of your academic credentials and admission
requirements by the Admission Department at Atlantis University you have been
accepted into the Master in Information Technology, starting January 09, 2023
for the Winter 2023 Semester, Term “A”.

We, at Atlantis University, recognize the importance of your decision and the
commitment it entails to learn and develop by means of association with an
outstanding center of learning. Our Programs and services foster and support
career preparation for students to graduate and who desire to make their mark
in the chosen field of study,

We are confident that the Master in Information Technology offers not only a

superb educational experience, but also promotes personal and professional
growth and development.

Once again welcome and we look forward to you becoming part of our community
of students, and most of all, we look forward to seeing you in class for the
beginning of a new and exciting journey on January 09, 2023,

Sincerely,

Biarica Palacios MEd

A_cademic Dire_ctor At[ant.is Upiver§ity . &M
Blanca.Qalacros@atlantlsumversrty.edu . f‘/“:,l
www. atlantisuniversity.edy
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